
Years 5 & 6

Year 5 will be exploring fractions, decimals and
percentages and their relationship with one

another before moving on to shape, position and
shape properties.

In Year 6, our children will be concentrating on
putting all of their knowledge to the test by
completing a variety of investigations and

revision. 
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Welcome
Back!

This term, we will be putting our skills and
knowledge to the test with a variety of different
genres: story writing, non-chronological reports

and book reviews. We will be using animations as
inspiration, showcasing a wealth of grammar

knowledge that has been taught throughout the
year.

This term, we will be completing our work on
mammals and life cycles before turning our

attention to reversible and irreversible changes.
We will also look at plant reproduction and

plastic pollution. Towards the end of the year, we
will also have time to revise key concepts taught

throughout the year.

In computing, we will look at
identifying a variable in an

existing program and
experiment with it to control
the flow of  a programme.

 

We have a very busy last term in Years 5 & 6! In
PSHE, the children will be looking at drugs and
personal safety. We also have a trip to Warning

Zone, Leicester planned to further help our children
in understanding risk online. After half term, we will
be moving onto RSE. This is taught in single year
groups and more information will follow nearer the

time. The RSE policy is available on our school
website.  

What a busy term coming
up! Not only do we have

certain tests in Year 6 but
we will have all of the
usual Year 6 events,

Enterprise, a trip and lots
of writing!
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As we wrap up our favourite history
topic: WW2, we find ourselves heading

back to geography to learn about
National Parks We will be exploring the

question: Who are Britain’s National
Parks for?  

In art, we will be exploring city and
landscapes using perspective drawing
and studying artists such as Vanessa

Gardiner and The Shoreditch Sketcher.
In DT, we will be creating bunting for VE

Day and moving on to construct
monsoon housing! 

As we look to our final topics, we will
explore how we describe our clothes
before moving on to and describing

school and subjects we like.

Our final two topics will focus on Hinduism
and what matters most to Humanists and

Christians. After visiting a Hindu temple last
half term, we are excited to learn about
Brahman and how Hindus believe this

supreme being plays a part throughout their
daily lives.   

This term we will: understand basic
structure with a focus on contrasting pitches

and melodies; use a variety of musical
devices such as timbre, texture, dynamics

and tempo changes when creating and
making music; and play from standard pitch

notation in the treble clef

To finish off the year, we will be
concentrating on gymnastics and
rounders before moving towards

athletics and preparing for that all-
important sports day which our

fabulous House Captains will lead on! 


